
Submitter: barbara grover 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB3382 

The Joint Committee on Transportation should  not advance HB 3382. HB 3382 is an 

extreme, vague, and dangerous bill which would allow powerful Ports to bypass 

important protections. I do not understand the rationale for this bill and am angry that 

these ports are seeking to bypass important environmental safeguards that not only 

protect, fish & wildlife, water quality, but also the communities along the river. This bill 

is unfair, unwise, and I strongly urge you to oppose, and not advance this bill.  


